
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please join team members of the Rhode Island Shellfish Management Plan (SMP) during the Warwick 

Public Library’s Second Annual Quahoggers Jamboree. The SMP team will have an informal display of 

user maps. These maps were created in coordination with stakeholders through a series of public 

meetings over the past several months with the goal of illustrating the many different uses of our bays 

and ponds to minimize user conflict. Here's your chance to view these maps, suggest changes or 

additions, and guide the next phase of the effort. 

WHEN: Thursday, June 13th, 5pm-7pm (Open house--please drop in at any time!) 

WHERE: Warwick Public Library, Small Meeting Room 

Please RSVP to smp@etal.uri.edu and include the meeting date. 

This meeting coincides with Warwick’s Second Annual Quahoggers Jamboree. The Jamboree, which is also at the 

Warwick Public Library on Thursday, June 13th, 2013 will run from 6:00pm to 8:00pm. You must register online for this 

event at http://www.warwicklibrary.org/. 

 

The Rhode Island Shellfish Management Plan Seminar Series presents 

Chart Chats 
Informing ‘Use Maps’ with User Activities on the Water 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For more information, visit our website at www.RISMP.org. 
To RSVP for this event, please contact the RI Shellfish Management Plan team at 

SMP@uri.etal.edu or call Amber Neville at 401-874-6106. 
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